

Reading Quiz 3.1

Third Grade Reading

Quiz

Gloria Key

Name:	Date:	
Instructions:		

Name:	Quiz:	Reading Quiz 3.1
Date:	Teacher:	Gloria Key

Read the article about toads and then answer the questions that follow.

Toad in Your Garden

by Priscilla Y. Huff

There's a nice little warty animal that lives in gardens and flower beds. To most people it's a plain old toad, nothing to get excited about. That's because they haven't watched one.

A toad is a remarkable hunter. It can eat 10,000 insects and 2,000 cutworms during one summer. But a toad doesn't stalk its prey the way a lion or a tiger does. It waits quietly in the dark for a bug to pass by. Then ZAP. Its tongue darts out about half the length of its body and the bug disappears. It's almost too fast for your eyes to see.

Of course, you may have to wait for quite a while for a bug to come by. One way to hurry things up is to find some insects for the toad. But don't try a dead fly or grasshopper. Anything that doesn't move won't work. A toad wants to see motion. A wiggly worm or anything that creeps will get attention. And when it gets within tongue's length it will disappear into the toad. It doesn't even get chewed, because a toad has no teeth.

Even thought it's not very cuddly, a toad is a valuable friend to have in your garden, because it eats bugs that could damage crops.

- 1. A toad will not eat a dead fly or grasshopper because they
 - A. are too big.
 - B. have wings.
 - C. do not move.
 - D. are too small.

Name: Date:		Quiz:	Reading Quiz 3.1	
		Teacher:	Gloria Key	
2.	How does a toad get food?			
	A. A toad sits and waits for it to come by.			
	B. A toad hides and then it jumps out at its prey.			
	C. A toad chases its prey until it is caught.			
	D. A toad catches its prey in a pool of water.			
3.	The writer of this story thinks that if you watch a to	ad for a while y	you will be	
	A. tired.			
	B. angry.			
	C. sad.			
	D. surprised.			
1.	What is the MAIN reason a person would read "Toa	ad in Your Gard	den"?	
	A. to tell how frogs and toads are different			
	B. to find out how to get rid of garden bugs			
	C. to learn more about the life of a toad			
	D. to find out how to care for a pet toad			
5.	"Then ZAP. Its tongue darts out about half the length word ZAP written in capital letters?	th of its body a	nd the bug disappears." Why is the	
	•			
	A. It is the name of a kind of toad.			
	B. It is the sound a toad makes.			
	C. It shows that something happens suddenly.			
	D. It is the sound a bug makes.			

Name:	Quiz:	Reading Quiz 3.1	
Date:	Teacher:	Gloria Key	

What kind of person has a name like Tooter? Read the story to find out and then answer the questions that follow.

from Tooter Pepperday

by Jerry Spinelli

"Bye, old house."

Chuckie waved as they drove off. He rode in the truck with his mother.

Tooter and her father followed in the car. Tooter did not wave. She did not even look. She grumped in the backseat.

The Pepperdays were moving to Aunt Sally's farm, two states and three hundred miles away. They were moving because they could live for free at Aunt Sally's.

Living for free was a good idea, because the Pepperdays did not have much money. Mr. Pepperday had quit his job, and Mrs. Pepperday did not earn much driving a school bus.

Aunt Sally had said they would all be "happy as hogs in slop."

Mr. Pepperday was happy. Now he could spend all his time writing books for children.

Mrs. Pepperday was happy. Now she would have help with the chores. And she could give more time to her beekeeping.

And Chuckie was happy. Now he would get to sleep with Harvey. Harvey was Aunt Sally's rusty, shaggy dog.

"I'm a hog in slop!" Chuckie kept laughing.

Everybody was happy but Tooter. Tooter had a perfectly good life in Morgantown. McDonald's. The tire tunnel at the playground. Saturday morning yard sales. T-ball. Her friends. Especially Matthew Kain, her sidewalk skating buddy.

	ame:ate:	Quiz: Teacher:	Reading Quiz 3.1 Gloria Key
,	Tooter had no desire to move to a stupid farm. Fa	ırms didn't even ha	ve sidewalks.
6.	Who is Harvey?		
	A. Aunt Sally's dog		
	B. Tooter's friend		
	C. the Pepperdays' dog		
	D. Tooter's brother		
7.	Which sentence BEST shows how Tooter and C	huckie feel about n	moving?
	A. Tooter and Chuckie are both looking forwar	d to farm life.	
	B. Tooter is happy to be moving, while Chucki	e does not care.	
	C. Tooter and Chuckie are both angry that the f	family is moving.	
	D. Chuckie is happy to be moving, while Toote	er is sad to leave M	organtown.
8.	How were the Pepperdays traveling to Aunt Sall	y's farm?	
	A. in a car and a truck		
	B. on a train		
	C. on a bus and a train		
	D. in a plane		

"Good Earth Necklace" gives directions for making a necklace out of—dirt! Read the direction then answer the questions that follow. Good Earth Necklace	ons and
by	
	Kathy Ross
Here is what you need:	
•clean dirt, such as packaged potting soil	
•white glue	
•cup and spoon	
•old plastic or china plate for drying	
•paintbrush	
•blue and green poster paint	
•clear nail polish	
•small paper clip	
•scissors	
•blue yarn	

Here is what you do:

1. Use the cup and spoon to mix about two tablespoons of dirt with enough white glue to hold it together. Roll as much of the dirt mixture as you need to form a small ball for your necklace. Push one end of a paper clip into the ball to form a hanger. Wash the cup and spoon immediately. Let the ball dry on an old plate for several days until it is very hard.

···	e:	Quiz:	Reading Quiz 3.1
Date:		Teacher:	Gloria Key
2. Pa	int the ball blue. When the blue paint has	dried, paint on green la	and forms. Let the green paint dry.
3. T	ie a long piece of blue yarn through the pa nail polish	nper clip to make your rand hang it up to dry.	necklace. Paint the ball with clear
	Remember to wash off your drying	ng plate to save and use	with other projects.
9. W	That does the blue paint on the ball stand for	or?	
A.	. land		
B.	oceans		
C.	. sky		
D.	. rivers		
10. He	ow long will it probably take to make a go	od earth necklace, fron	n start to finish?
A.	. two to four days		
В.	one day		
C.	one hour		
D.	. two weeks		
11. W	Thich will happen if you forget to push the	paper clip into the ball	?
A.	. The ball will fall apart into little pieces.		
_	The ball will not dry all the way.		
В.			
В. С.	You will not be able to paint the ball.		